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Sensitive: Legal 

po. 
NSW Police Force 

14 September 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By email: enzo.camporeale@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - Production of documents 
pursuant to Summons No. NSWPF167 

We refer to: 
a) summons No. NSWPF167, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) 

dated 23 August 2023 (Summons); 
b) your letter to us dated 23 August 2023 enclosing the summons; 
c) our letter to the Inquiry dated 25 August 2023, producing 5 documents in response to the 

Summons; and 
d) your letter to us dated 12 September 2023 (Letter). 

The Summons and Letter are enclosed for convenience. 

Response 
Our office and instructors have not identified any documents that indicate disciplinary steps were 
taken in relation to Detective Sergeant Brown's assistance in providing ABC journalist Emma 
Alberici with a copy of the statement of Pamela Young in around February 2015. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiries Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 

3446-3880-0166v1 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
LOCKED BAG 5102 PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 

T 02 9506 5199 F 9506 5111 W www.police.nsw.gov.au 


